
1

Lauren Rasmussen

From: Rodriguez, Kay <kay@allstate.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 11:36 AM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject: SB 127

Dear Senator Huggins, 

  

I am writing you in support of SB 127.  The bill would reform the use of credit scores in Alaska 
when determining insurance rates.    

  

We know that someone with good credit has a much better loss history.  As such, they should be able to enjoy 
better rates not only when the insurance policy is first written but at all subsequent renewals.  Removing the 
impact of credit at renewal is doing a disservice to those insured's that have a good credit score.  The bill also 
allows each insured that has experienced an extraordinary life event that might impact their credit score to make 
sure that their insurance premiums will not be impacted.   

  

I sincerely appreciate your taking time to read this email and hope you are in support of SB 127. 

  

Sincerely,   

  

Kay Rodriguez 
Exclusive Agent 
Allstate Insurance 
Off: 907-562-0003 
Fax: 907-561-1830  
  
If you receive a survey from Allstate regarding this agency, I would appreciate if you would take time to fill it out!  My goal is to have 
you 100% satisfied with my office.  If you are not 100% satisfied please let me know how I can fix it. 
  
Check our my website!  www.allstate.com/kay  


